






Oct. 5, 2012



Sandy Boswell
2120 S Santa Fe  H-6
Visalia, CA  93292


Dear Sandy,

Enclosed is an application for our home repair program, “A Brush With Kindness”. Please fill out all sections as completely as possible and make sure you attach a copy of your property tax bill and verification of your income.  Once the completed application is received, we will do an assessment to see if you qualify for this program.  If you have any questions give me a call at the number below and I would be glad to assist you. 

Sincerely,




Phil Mirise
ABWK Coordinator
Habitat for Humanity of Tulare County
637 S. Lovers Lane
Visalia, CA 93292
559-734-4040
Philm@hfhtc.org



Enc: application
